
Welcome Spring! The Fairfield Public Library has been awarded a Resilient Communities grant
from the American Library Association. As part of the grant and to help celebrate Spring, the
Fairfield Woods Branch Seed to Seed Library is giving out packets of seeds along with
an Upcycled Carton Planter Take & Make. The Seed to Seed Library catalog has been growing,
thanks to seed donations and the Resilient Communities grant, but we still need your help to
revamp our goals and spread the word.
Every registered patron will "borrow" a packet of seeds. The "borrowed" seeds are lent to you in
hope that you will enjoy gardening and picking the fruits of your hard labor. At harvest time,
please take some extra steps to save seeds for others. We’d like you to return, to the library, a
portion of the seeds you have saved. The more seeds in the library, the more members or
community can experience the pleasures of growing their own food from local seeds.
Don't forget to also register for the Virtual program : "What Should I Grow in My Medicinal Herb
Garden?" on April 21, 2021 hosted by the Grounded Goodwife.
(tip: there will be more seeds lent out!)

VIRTUAL ADULT CRAFTING:
UPCYCLED CARTON

PLANTERS TAKE & MAKE

FREE SEEDS! Friday, April 23, 2021 11:00am-12:00pm


